
STABLE VIEW SPOTLIGHT: KENA BLACK

Kena Black wears many hats at Stable View. Her job includes
hospitality, accommodations, a member of the marketing team,
in charge of private events and conferences, business
development, and an honorary member of grounds crew. Kena
has been with Stable View starting part-time in May of 2022 and 



full-time beginning in October of 2022. 

In Kena's free time she likes to give back to the community by
serving and volunteering her time with the Aiken Symphony
Orchestra, The Friends of the Aiken County Museum, The Friends of
Hopelands & Rye Patch, and The City of Aiken Accommodations Tax
Grant Committee. Kena also enjoys running, baking, and traveling. 

Kena was asked her favorite part about Stable View. She said,
"Fellow colleagues, stimulating environment of a small business,
and the drive within the organization for constant improvement in
all facets of the business." 


